
 

 

 

 

  

Friday 24 February 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

As you may be aware, the NEU (National Education Union) have decided to continue with their national 

strike action. The next strike date has been set for next Thursday 2 March 2023. 

The strike is happening because of the ongoing national dispute between the unions and the 

government over years of below inflation pay awards and the fact that school funding is being seriously 

and significantly affected by the policy of the current government. 

Several members of our school community have made the decision to strike and this time industrial 

action will affect the operation of six of our classes. As a school and a Trust, we support our colleagues’ 

right to make this decision and, as a result, the following classes will be closed on Thursday 2 March 

next week: 

 Year R Ladybirds 

 Year 1 Bears Class 

 Year 1 Otters Class 

 Year 2 Frogs Class 

 Year 3 Starfish 

 Year 5 Giraffes 
 

All other classes will remain fully open and children should attend school as normal. 

For children in the classes affected by the closure, remote learning can be found via the Oak National 

Academy website. Please click here to access this resource.  

The NEU has indicated that they will continue strike action for a further two days after this strike. 

Further strike dates have been arranged on Wednesday 15 March and Thursday 16 March.   I will write 

to you in advance of each date to confirm any changes to arrangements and whether the strike is going 

ahead and will affect your child’s class. 

On behalf of the staff team at Warden House, I thank you for your understanding with regards to this 

matter and we are sorry for any disruption caused. 

Yours faithfully 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Rob Hackett 
Headteacher 

https://www.thenational.academy/

